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 I am in support of the full public funding for all state & county elections. Banning the solicitations or acceptance of
funds during the legislative session. Reducing the cap on campaign donations. Banning donations from corporations
& unions.
Limit campaign war-chests.
Sincerely,
Catherine M Tucker
4228A Upa Road
Koloa, HI 96756
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